
 
 
Dear Valuable Parent, 
“Education is the key to unlocking the world, a passport to freedom.”-Oprah Winfrey. 
It’s amazing to see that in this school year we celebrated lots of successes,  
faced some challenges and difficulties but despite of all we worked day and night  
to ensure the best learning practices delivered to the students in all possible  
ways. While none of us could have predicted even a few weeks  
ago that we would land up in a situation to create a huge  
transformation from classroom learning to distance learning. In fact, 
I have never expected the school without its students. I might not be very  
expressive and could not be prouder of the students, teachers and parents  
who have come together to ready themselves to teach the children from their  
own homes.  
The school is working to provide rich and engaging, well-rounded  
experiences for our students and knowing that education is about wonder and 
fostering curiosity, along with development of social skills so needed to  
succeed. For these, and a million other things, we are truly grateful.  
I want to thank you all for the support and patience shown these past months. There 
are countless people to whom I owe an expression of gratitude and hope that we 
continue working together in the coming years. Our parents have supported us and 
made the things possible for the school in this critical situation of COVID-19 and we 
developed a strong learning community to achieve the school’s goals and ensuring 
our students’ are our top priority.  
All of us are living through an unprecedented time as we work to keep our 
communities safe and healthy in the face of the coronavirus. I would like to salute all 
our Corona Fighters in this pandemic situation.  These corona fighters are trying 
their best for saving our lives and our community in this crucial situation.  
I would like to thank our hard working and caring teachers and staff who have made 
a huge difference to our students. Their commitment is outstanding and our students 
are the beneficiaries.  
In closing, I would like to take this opportunity to tell my students that you are my 
treasure and I wish you all a very safe, active and productive stay at home with lots 
and lots of learning experiences. 
I look forward to seeing you in new academic year. 
 
 Sr.Raphael (Sawsan) Bader 
 Principal 


